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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 187
Committee: Finance and Taxation General Fund Sponsor: Representative Jim Hill

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 03/17/2025

House Bill 187 as passed the House of Representatives would allow certain existing docket fees

that are currently allocated to the sheriff’s office to be used for the operation of the jail to

instead be used for law enforcement purposes. This bill will not otherwise affect state or local

funding.

In Fiscal Year 2023, an estimated cumulative total of $575,000 of these fees were disbursed to

sheriffs (average $8,500 per county). 


